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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Sent: 2023/10/19 6:22 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Subject: FW: OZS-2021-0010 (2 Bartley Bull Pkwy) -- Public Meeting Comments

 

From: Paul Joza < >  
Sent: 2023/10/15 10:52 
To: Li, Wang Kei (Edwin) <WangKei.Li@brampton.ca> 
Cc: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application to amend the zoning by-law 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Dear Mr. Li, 
 
I am responding to the invitation to comment on the application to amend the zoning by-law at 2 Bartley Bull 
Parkway. (File number OZS-2021-0010) 
 
We have lived in the neighbourhood since 1979. Our house backs onto the ravine facing the Main Street. My 
wife and I are strongly opposed to the planned high-rise building. 
The traffic through the Main Street is very heavy and noisy already. The traffic through the Etobicoke Creek 
bridge is heavy and there is a busy school located at short distance. Many cars take a short cut to get to 
Steeles Avenue. 
We have gone through almost 2-year disruption and noise while the bridge was rebuilt, now they are doing 
heavy, noisy, polluting work directly across our property on the Main Street. (My wife thinks that both these 
works have to do with the high-rise and that the construction of it is a done deal?) 
Who needs a 29-storey  eye-sore at this location? Adding to air, light and noise pollution. How does it affect 
the access to the lovely park? How safe is it to build so close to the creek? How safe to add so many cars to 
this location? 
Hopefully, you will reconsider, as Ford's government did recently. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Paul Joza 

 
 
P.S. How many households in Peel Village have received your invitation to comment?  


